
 

 

Embassy of India 

Doha, Qatar 

********** 

 

Notice 

 It is to bring to the notice of all visa applicants that the use 

of Thuraya/ Iridium satellite phone is banned in India.   Visitors 

are, therefore, advised to refrain from carrying these phones 

while travelling to India.  

 

2. It is reiterated that any violation may lead to prosecution in 

accordance with the relevant laws in force. 

 


